
Submitter: P Lamborn 

On Behalf Of: All Riders 

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB422 

Dear Gentlewomen and Sirs: 

I have been a rider for 47 years on the ranch where I grew up on in the foothills, to 

the many scenic byways of these great United States. 

My excitement for the Lane Sharing the first time it passed our State Legislature was 

boundless, and my sadness was deep when the bill got vetoed. 

It is my belief that education has gone a long way to overcome what caused our last 

Governor to veto the last bill. This bill should be safe and 95% of motorcyclists are 

eager to do their part in educating drivers and other riders in a proactive and calm 

way. We cannot do anything about the the other 5%, and can only hope they learn 

through education also. 

I encourage the passage of this bill from a rider who has lane split in numerous states 

in very specific guidelines and been safe. Be specific and we will follow the rules. 


